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Felix Editor’s Report 
For Imperial College Union Council Meeting, 13 March 2007 

A report by Andy Sykes, Felix Editor 
 
 
 

Felix’s production 
 
One issue has been printed so far. We’ve lost a lot of staff because of exams, so the issues 
will likely be very small (~20 pages) until the end of term. 
 
 
Website 
 
The website is finished, and new issues will be going up from now on. In fact, the first 
one of this term should be up as you read this. I doubt I’ll have time to put up all the old 
issues (some of which only exist in paper form thanks to a server crash during Rupert’s 
period) until the end of the term, because of the aforementioned lack of staff.  
 
 
Handbook 
 
The handbook needs to be sorted out; last year there were some doubts over the effect of 
the new Union website on the future of the handbook. For example, is it really necessary 
to spend as much as the Union does reprinting the blurb off the site for all 280 clubs into 
the C&S book? I would suggest that, instead, it could be incorporated into the main 
handbook in the section about joining clubs.  
 
Also, far too many copies were printed last year, meaning the bloody things are hanging 
around all over the building. I don’t have the authority to change any of this, but I do 
apparently have responsibility for the budget. Making these changes should cut the cost 
of the handbook almost in half (from around £11k plus £1.5k mailing to about £5k + 
mailing).  
 
 
Is that it? 
 
Yes. Absolutely nothing is happening, apart from me having to cover everyone’s work.  
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